City of Tacoma
Public Works Department

Notice of Public Hearing
Tuesday, November 4, 2014 at 5:30 p.m.
City Council Chambers

Proposed sale of approximately 867 square feet of land located near the intersection of
Bridgeport Way and 21 Street in University Place, Washington.

A public hearing has been scheduled regarding a proposed sale to the City of University Place of
property owned by the City of Tacoma, Department of Public Utilities, Light Division. The property is
an 8.5 foot wide strip, consisting of approximately 867 square feet, and is adjacent to the

University Substation. The City of University Place will use this property for Bridgeport Way roadway
improvements.

For additional information, please contact Gloria Fletcher at (253) 502-8573.
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